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From: Peter Graham-Sutton 

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2017 10:06 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Boothby

Hello, 

 

I feel that the electorate of Boothby should be left as is. There is a natural boundary to the south, and 

Boothby is an appropriate size already. 

 

 

best regards, 

Peter Graham-Sutton 

 

 
Ph.  
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